
Via email: peterdutton.mp@aph.Rov.au

I would be grateful if you could answer the following questions I have in relation to your comments:

1.

2.

3.

4.

I look forward to receiving timely advice from you on these matters.

Yours sincerely

The Honourable Peter Dutton MP
Federal Member for Dickson 
Minister for Home Affairs

You have a petition running in relation to Linkfieid Road. When can I expect to receive that 
petition? Both the community and I are very interested in a solution for Linkfield Road. Can 
you confirm the leaked figures of a Federal funding commitment for a Linkfield Road 
overpass and what plans were considered as a part of that funding process?;

You refer to a plan "sitting on the government's desk" in relation to Youngs Crossing Road.
Neither the Department of Transport and Main Roads, the office of the Minister for 
Transport and Main Roads, the Moreton Bay Regional Council or my office is aware of such a 
plan. Are you referring to Option G from the previous plan that the former State LNP 
government decided not to proceed with? I am sure the community would be very 
interested to know which proposal you wish to support;

Can you provide the correspondence or notes of briefings you sought in relation to your 
proposal in relation to parking at the Ferny Grove Rail Station? The Department of Transport 
and Main Roads has previously considered your proposal and I am very interested to learn 
how you came to a different conclusion to them; and

What correspondence or briefings did you receive in relation to your Dohles Rocks Road 
onramp announcement? Again, I am very interested in how you came to a different 
conclusion to both the Moreton Bay Regional Council and the Department of Transport and 
Main Roads.

I note with interest your recent commentary on Youngs Crossing Road, Linkfield Road, Dohles Rocks
Road and parking capacity at the Ferny Grove Rail Station.
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